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Dear Customer: 

Thank you for reaching out to us regarding the embedded emissions values in products 

purchased from Thermo Fisher Scientific that may be impacted by the new European 

Union Carbon Border Adjustment Mechanism regulation (CBAM). 

Consistent with our company mission to enable our customers to make the world 

healthier, cleaner and safer, Thermo Fisher is committed to reducing carbon emissions 

in alignment with net zero ambition for 2050.  More information about these initiatives 

can be found in our Corporate Social Responsibility Report. 

We are currently surveying our own supply chain for the embedded carbon emissions 

that may be present in affected products.  Please understand that this effort will take 

time, and we ask for your patience as we receive responses back from our suppliers. 

We assure you that we will provide you with your requested information as soon as it is 

available. 

If you have any additional questions or concerns related to CBAM, or our process, 

please contact our CBAM project team via email at cbam@thermofisher.com.  

Otherwise, we will be in contact once we have completed our analysis. 
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